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Friday 23rd May 2025 

Dear families 

Although this has been a short term, we have packed so much into the last four weeks. 

This week we had the Open the Book team teaching us about ‘The Lost Sheep’ and how 

the Shepherd had Compassion and Year 4 have had an amazing time at Carding Mill 

Valley. Of course we have to mention our visit from SIAMs which I will discuss further. 

 

Christian Value 

This week we have been thinking about how Miriam showed compassion to her brother 

Moses and her Mother. Well done to Jeremy in Year 1 who was able to identify that we 

would be learning about Moses. 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

http://www.stchadsacademiestrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/st_bratton?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


Bratton’s Bright Stars 

   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Attendance and Punctuality 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



House Points 

 

 

    

 

     

 

  



SIAMS 

                 

Yesterday, we had our SIAMs (Statutory 

Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools) 

during which our inspector Mr Ricketts spoke to many children, parents, 

LAC and Members of the Local Churches. He was very impressed with 

our school community. We look forward to our report being published 

which should be by the end of June. A huge thank you to everyone who 

was involved. We are such a wonderful community who certainly 

ENRICH the children’s lives. 

PGL 

  

The first week back after half term, most of our Year 6 will be going off to PGL for their 

residential. I know that they are all very excited about doing this. Thank you to Miss 

Russell for all the hard work and many hours of her own time that she has put in to make 

this possible. Also thank you to the staff and volunteers who are supporting with this. I 

will be spending the week with them so will not be available in school. Mrs Martin will be 

available.  

Doodle Learning 

 

After many months of searching for the correct online learning platform to support 

learning at home, I have finally signed us up to Doodle Learning. This will allow children to 

access learning to support Maths, Times tables (TTRockstars will not be available), English 

and Spelling. Teachers will set activities (based on our learning in school) that will further 

support learning at home. After half term you will be receiving a letter to support us 



signing your child/ren up to this and we will support with training the children in school. 

For more information click on the link below. 

Interactive learning apps for kids | For families | DoodleLearning 

    

 

 Pupils We Are Proud Of 

 

 

 

Edie in year 3 has been working really hard in her swimming lessons and has recently 

achieved her 100m distance badge. Well done Edie! 

https://doodlelearning.com/for-parents


  

Jax, from Reception, took part in his first regional BMX race in Nuneaton on Sunday, as 

part of the Midlands Region Super Series. 

 

Jax soon overcame his nerves and went on to have the best day, he didn’t stop smiling, 

and really enjoyed being there with his friends from his club “Telford Flyers”. He even got 

a medal!  

 

He raced in the Novice Under 7’s Category, so 

at only 4 years old, we are very proud of him! Well done Jax! 

 

Whatever you are doing over the half term, I hope that you have a wonderful time. Look 

out for my next set of Principal Award letters that may be dropping through your door. 

 

 

Mrs Welsh 😊  

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

May Half Term Activities 

 

Take a look at Telford and Wrekin’s May half term Holiday Activity Programme which runs 
from 27 May to 1 June 2025. All sessions can be booked in advance (except Fun & Floats). 
Choose from tennis, Fun & Floats, tobogganing, Tots Donuts and swimming crash courses. 
There are also offers on at Telford Soft Play, the Bike Hub as well as ice skating crash course 
at Telford Ice Rink and Ski School at Telford Snowboard and Ski Centre. 

Check out the Brochure 

Telford Bike Hub are trying to reach as many parents and carers as possible, to make them 
aware of their Learn to Ride offer this half term.  

Learning to ride a bike is a life skill but sometimes we need a little help. At Telford Bike Hub 
the instructors will help build your child’s confidence and provide them with the skills 
needed to ride a 2 wheeled bike unaided. They have years of experience and their patient 
instructors will support your child’s learning through games and fun activities. 

Each session lasts 1 hour and are suitable for children aged 4+. Bike and helmet hire are 
included in the cost and we keep our sessions small – no more than 8 children per group. 
Booking information, session dates and times can be found on Tickets Telford – search 
Learn to Ride Telford Bike Hub - Learn To Ride 

 

The Story Detectives 

Join Story Detectives Playful and Particular for an interactive danced adventure to find the 
Most Important Story. 

Are you brave? Ready for adventure? Fabulous at finding letters? 

Join The Story Detectives Playful and Particular as they journey round the library collecting 
letters, solving clues, and building an adventure story. 

The Story Detectives is an interactive danced adventure to find the Most Important Story. 
Choreographed by award-winning choreographer Katie Green, with original writing by poet 
Anna Selby and a dynamic sound score including original music by Max Perryment. Suitable 
for children of all ages (especially those aged 3-8) and their grown-ups. 

Stirchley Community Library Wednesday 28 May 10.30am  

Madely Community Library Wednesday 28 May 2pm 

Southwater Library Thursday 29 May 10.30am 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.telfordandwrekinleisure.co.uk%2Finfo%2F3%2Ffacilities%2F76%2Fholiday-activity-programme%3Futm_content=%26utm_medium=email%26utm_name=%26utm_source=govdelivery%26utm_term=/1/01010196fc696141-fa6309e6-4d06-4c8c-9168-7fe246dc9592-000000/O1JEc2JrBqpr-cLy_MZHzw969uPm0SkkaXOJAEknxPQ=406
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ticketstelford.com%2Fwhats-on%2Fall-shows%2Ftelford-bike-hub-learn-to-ride%2F4824%2F%3Futm_content=%26utm_medium=email%26utm_name=%26utm_source=govdelivery%26utm_term=/1/01010196fc696141-fa6309e6-4d06-4c8c-9168-7fe246dc9592-000000/cAfab2tzQTQu83utwek6tqkUYhIdxJY1fPlm-p2xT18=406


Wellington Community Library Thursday 29 May 2pm relaxed session  

Tickets are free, but please book in advance here www.telford.gov.uk/libraries   

Email: Libraryenquiries@telford.gov.uk 

Website: www.telford.gov.uk/libraries  

 

Urban Games are back! 

Urban Games are back this May half-term—and it’s packed with FREE sports for kids of all 
ages! 

From football and cricket to BMX biking and hockey, children can try something new, stay 
active, and even tick off a ‘10 by 10’ goal like joining a team sport! 

Led by expert coaches from: 

• AFC Telford United Foundation 
• Shropshire Cricket 
• Telford Flyers 
• And more! 

The sessions run from Monday 26 to Friday 30 May across Telford and Wrekin. All sessions 
are free and there’s no need to book in advance. 

Urban games - Urban games - Telford & Wrekin Council 

Click here for the Urban Games Brochure  

 

 

 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.telford.gov.uk%2F%3Futm_content=%26utm_medium=email%26utm_name=%26utm_source=govdelivery%26utm_term=/1/01010196fc696141-fa6309e6-4d06-4c8c-9168-7fe246dc9592-000000/aUXDnlxAISS0X0iZFQD2zuvILepdiDggJaq2pdP2_Ig=406
mailto:Libraryenquiries@telford.gov.uk
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/http:%2F%2Fwww.telford.gov.uk%2Flibraries%3Futm_content=%26utm_medium=email%26utm_name=%26utm_source=govdelivery%26utm_term=/1/01010196fc696141-fa6309e6-4d06-4c8c-9168-7fe246dc9592-000000/eMGt1F4q9shOfxrwUAkM5XOT0UKb_CZm0aRrOM454sA=406
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.telford.gov.uk%2Finfo%2F20390%2Fevents_and_activities%2F6460%2Furban_games%3Futm_content=%26utm_medium=email%26utm_name=%26utm_source=govdelivery%26utm_term=/1/01010196fc696141-fa6309e6-4d06-4c8c-9168-7fe246dc9592-000000/cv7cIJn6dyUGqR2QO4OdJ1YR48xigDUeAZfHMM4KlpI=406
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Fattachments%2FUKTW%2F2025%2F05%2F23%2Ffile_attachments%2F3270476%2FUrban_Games_May_Half_Term_2025_DIGIA.pdf/1/01010196fc696141-fa6309e6-4d06-4c8c-9168-7fe246dc9592-000000/f2aSnzdI2PBQ0aycyJl8kER5kvZrY7EsC0P8Fg51IJ0=406


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Monday 26th May Half Term 

Monday 2nd – 6th June Year 6 – PGL  

Monday 9th June Class photographs 

Tuesday 17th June Year 4 – Anglo Saxon Workshop 

Monday 23rd June Year 6 Crucial Crew visit 

Friday 27th June Sports Day & Family picnic – details to follow 

Monday 30th June – Friday 
11th July 

Year 6 Bikeability in school 

Thursday 3rd July Year 5 visit to Blists Hill  

Monday 7th July Transition Days – Meet New Teacher 

Tuesday 8th July Transition Days – Meet New Teacher 

Wednesday 9th July  Year 6 Church Leavers Service – details to follow 

Wednesday 9th July Meet the new teachers (3:30pm – 4:30pm) 

Friday 11th July Summer Festival – Friends event 

Thursday 17th July School Leavers Celebration – in school – details to follow 

Friday 18th July End of term 


